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December 6th. 1917.

Dear Mr. McVitty,

Mr. Abraham has very ready fallen in

with your Leggestion to hold the short course at

the Mount Elgin Institute between December 26th. and

January 5th. or thereabouts. You will hear from

Mr. Abraham in the course of a few days.

Mr. Abraham proposes to haveIudging classes

and to allow the Indian farmers on the reserve to

attend them. I am sure you will be quite willing

to place the necessary stock at his disposed for the

use of these classes. Trusting that this course will

prove of practical benefit as I am sure it will.

I am,

yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General

Rev. S. R. McVitty.

Principal.

Mount Elgin Institute,

incey, Ont.
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